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“ah-h-h-h"

an old routine

MUSIC

JOSEPH CHECCHIO

One of the most important functions of our school is
played by the Music Department. What would the football
season be without the Band’s music adding to the school spirit?
During the year we are often entertained by the Orchestra
and our dance band, the Moonglowers. Each year the talents
of all three groups are rolled up into one memorable “Night
of Music.”

During the winter, the Senior Chorus is busy rehearsing
for its annual choral festival, and throughout the year we hear
Men’s Chorus and Las Cantadoras.

For those students interested in developing new musical
skills, courses are offered in voice training, music apprecia-
tion, and instrumental music.
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